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DIVISION ADVISORY
No._ 25 ,s.2017

By __
To: Heads of Public Secondary Schools
From: OIC-Schools Division Superintendent
Subject: Kabataan Roadtrip 2017: Presenting Public Administration
Date: November 8, 2017

This is to inform all concerned that the UP Samahan Tungo sa Progresibong
Administrasyon (UP STPA) will be hosting the Kabataan Roaditrip 2017: Presenting Public
Administration to the Youth forum on November 25, 2017 at the National College of
Public Administration and Governance Assembly Hall, University of the Philippines,
Diliman, Quezon City.

Attached is the letter of Ms. Abegail Moratan, Co-Project Head, for reference
and information.
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UP SAMAHAN TUNGO SA PROGRESIBONG ADMINISTRASYON

Lupong Tagapagpaganap
AY. 2017 - 2018

Astrud Montans
Pangulo

Gayl Lagrada
Kalthim Tagapagpaganap

Dave Anthony ibanez
Tagaponguls, 5
Lupon ng Gawatng Pang-Akademiko

Abegail Gem Moratal
Tagapangulo,
Lupen ng Ugnayang Panigbas

Jeliza Marie Palo
Tagapanguls,
Lupon ng Pananalapt

Patrick Owen De Guzman
Tagapangulo,
Lupong Panghasapian

Dr. Ebinezer Fiorana
Dr. Kristoffer Berse
Mga Tagapaye

Q

upsipal 988@Wegmail.com

[JPSTRA1988

@upsipa

@upstpe

October 22, 2017

Greetings!

The UP Samahan Tungo sa Progresibong Administrasyon (UP STPA) is
a socio-academic organization based in the National College of Public
Administration and Governance (NCPAG). Since 1988, the organization
has been upholding the values of academic excellence, public service,
and critical awareness by conducting various activities that are geared
towards the betterment of our society.

In line with our core values, we will be hosting Kabataan Roadtrip 2017:
Presenting Public Administration to the Youth, a forum that aims to
introduce the discipline of Public Administration, specifically touching two
of its core principles, public service and public policy. The following
contesis will be done simultaneously after the forum:

1) Essay Writing Contest

2) Poster Making Contest

3) Quiz Bee
This will be held on November 25, 2017 from 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM at the
NCPAG Assembly Hall, University of the Philippines, Diliman, Quezon
City.

With this, we would like fo invile your school to be part of Kabataan
Roadtrip 2017. Attached in this letter are the event primer and contest
mechanics. For concerns or clarifications, please do not hesitate to
contact Abegail Moratal at 09215979300 or email wus at
kabataanroadirip@gmail.com.

We highly look forward to your positive response on or before November
11, 2017. Thank you very much.

Sincerely,

Co-Project Hea

Katf;éa %ung

Co-‘!sroj t Head




